

Mr. Hein Verbruggen President SportAccord Av. de Rhodanie 54 1007 Lausanne

Lausanne, 19 March 2012

Dear Hein,

Many thanks for the invitation to be part of the first ".sport" Policy Advisory Board conference call which was joined by our Project Manager, Tim Goethals. We would first like to thank SportAccord for continuing to examine the possibilities of this project on behalf of the International Federations and we are happy for ASOIF to accept your invitation to be represented at future Policy Advisory Board meetings and conference calls.

At this stage we would like to confirm our support for SportAccord in their efforts to apply for the acquisition of the TLD ".sport" with a view to safe-guarding the interests and creating opportunities for the sports and International Federations. We will then discuss the project in detail with our members before deciding, together with you, what role we would play on behalf of our members as the project develops.

Kind regards,

Denis Oswald President Andrew Ryan Director

cc: ASOIF Council